
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Nursery Newsletter Autumn 2      

 

‘Bears’   

 

Please continue to encourage your child to share books with 
you as often as possible, and ask them lots of questions/ 
discussions to help them with their understanding. Please 
also try and take them to the local library and encourage 

them to borrow books from the Nursery.  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back after the half term break. We hope that you all had a fantastic time. The children and 
staff are excited to start Autumn 2 in Nursery (I am trying not to mention Christmas already!).  We 
hope that you will enjoy seeing all the progress they make this half term. 
 
We have outlined our topic area, and what we will be covering. However, if you have any questions 
please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
The first week back is always an opportunity for us to go over areas such as behaviour, routines, 
outdoor provision, personal and social skills etc.   
 
Don’t forget to look on the website for any photos that will show you what we have been up to! I 
will try to sort them for you all as soon as possible. 
 
*Just a polite reminder that snack is 50p per week (£4) for this half term. Please pay as soon as 
possible. Thank you to those that have already done so. 
 
Many  thanks. C.Sloan 
 
 

 

We believe children should have as many opportunities 
to socialise and play as possible, so will try and make 
the most of our dry weather at the moment.  

If you could practise some basic skills with your child at 
home, it would be very beneficial to their personal and 
social development: 

*Putting on their own socks and shoes. 

*Putting on their own coats/ zips/ buttons.   
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Physical Education 

This term children will be 
doing PE as follows: 

*Monday – Dance with 
Miss Rachel. 

*Thursday – PE with 
Coach David.  

A date with the dance 
performance will be sent 
out to parents during the 

next few weeks. 

 

 

Autumn 2 Topic: Bears 
 
We are doing a topic around bears this half 
term which will include stories such as: 
 
*Goldilocks and the Three Bears 
*Old Bear 
*Where’s My Teddy? 
*Can’t You Sleep Little Bear? 
 
Feel free to do some role play/ reading/ 
painting (and much more), on this topic at 
home. We’d love to see any pictures that the 
children do, so feel free to share these ideas 
with us at school.  
PLEASE BRING IN A TEDDY BEAR INTO 
SCHOOL NEXT WEEK FOR US TO SHARE 
WITH THE CHILDREN. Please don’t bring 
anything in that the children can’t sleep 
without, or is too precious for school as we 
would like to keep them in school for awhile 
if possible. If there is somewhere to label the 
bear, please do so. Many thanks. 

 


